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                              January 2015

Dear Parents

Maple Class Newsletter – Terms Three and Four 2015

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and that you are all looking forward to 2015 and all it brings.

The following information will allow you to follow and support your child’s work up until Easter.
During the spring our topics will be:

· Term Three – Geography – An Island Home
We will be comparing two islands – one off the coast of Scotland and one in Africa. We will be using maps, globes, atlases and the internet to find oceans and continents, countries and capitals. We will also looking at the human and physical features of both Islands and comparing life on these islands. We will be using the Katie Morag stories and “A Balloon for Grandad” to complement our topic in English.

· Term Four – Science, Living Things and Habitats
We will be using the school grounds and raised beds to investigate living things – plants and animals and their homes. We will also visit Moonraker Farm.

If you think you have any artefacts or particular interests which may help us in either of these topics please let me know.
Our English lessons will focus on the Katie Morag stories and stories about life in Africa. We will then look at poetry and then non-chronological reports. We will be using drama, retelling and reciting to support this. As always we encourage regular reading with an adult at home. In Maths we will cover: counting, addition and subtraction, multiplication, shape, space and measure including time. These lessons are consolidated with homework. Please refer to the explanation of homework in Maple Class, which is still available on request.
PE sessions are on Tuesday and Wednesday. As the weather is still cold and wet it is advisable to include a pair of tracksuit bottoms and a sweat-top for games sessions (Tuesdays). 
Mrs Hodsdon, our student from Bath Spa University, will be with us for the next four weeks. 

May I also take this opportunity to thank those parents who have been so helpful last term and encourage any other parents who are interested in helping out in class to let me know. Your help would be most welcome.

Finally if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Chapman

